
 
 

 

 

Rome, 27th December 2016 

 

Mr. President, 

 

The Assadakah Italy Federation – Italian Arabic and Mediterranean Centre warmly 

welcomes the Syrian Arab army's victory at the Battle of Aleppo and congratulates for 

this new extraordinary success in the fight against terrorism and against the armed 

gangs for over five years, they are hitting the people of Syria and the unity of the nation. 

 

As President of Assadakah Italy - Italian Arabic and Mediterranean Centre, I hope to 

meet again in Damascus as already happened in 2012 with the Parliamentary Maria 

Saadeh. Since then our commitment to show the public Italian lies about the war in 

Syria has never failed. A commitment that we renew each day in the name of truth and 

against the barbarity of terrorism. 

 

With Syria in my heart,  

 

With best regards 

 

 

Dott. Raimondo Schiavone 

 

 

President of Assadakah Italy Federation 

Italian Arabic and Mediterranean Centre 
 

 


